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Dance Group Years 1-6 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mulgoa Public School will once again be running Dance Group in 2024. We will have two groups 

consisting of students from Year 1 to Year 6. The Dance Group will be run by Mrs Murphy & Mrs 

Grant. 

 

Rehearsals will take place during lunch times at school throughout Terms 1, 2 and 3. We are hoping 

not to have after school rehearsals but may schedule a small number of them closer to the audition 

or performances if necessary.  

 

The Dance Group will be auditioning for the Blue Mountains and Nepean Dance Festival, which is held 

during Term 2. This is a little earlier than in previous years, so attendance during lunch time practice 

is important. 

 

There will be costs involved to cover costumes, and parents will need to be available to transport 

their child/children to dress rehearsals and performances during Term 3. One of these 

performances will be a night performance and the others will be daytime performances. Also, if you 

are able to sew and would be willing to offer your services, please let Mrs Murphy or Mrs Grant 

know.  

Again, we will be asking for a $20.00 deposit to secure your child’s place in the dance group. This will 

assist in beginning the process for sourcing and payment of costumes. There may be additional costs 

associated with costumes; however, we aim to keep costs to a minimum.  

 

It is a big commitment for the students to take on. Once they have joined, they are expected to 

come to every practice. They are also expected to participate in all the performances. Students also 

need to display appropriate behaviour at school practices and on rehearsal days and follow our school 

rules at all times. Any uncooperative behaviour may risk their inclusion in the group. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Dance Group for 2024, please see Mrs Murphy or Mrs Grant. 

 

If you would like your child to be involved in the Dance Group, please complete the slip below and 

return it along with the $20.00 deposit to the office by Thursday 21st March, 2024. Dance will 

begin the following week. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy & Mrs Grant  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dance Group 2024 

 

o I give permission for my son/daughter ________________________ to be in the Dance Group 

for 2024. 

o  I understand I will be required to pay a cost for costumes and to transport my child to/from 

performances and rehearsals in Term 3.  

 

 I enclose $20.00 deposit   Online Payment: ________________________ 

 

Signed: _______________________________ Date: _________________________ 

 


